
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

Our week ahead – What are we going to be learning?  

 3D shapes: using the mathematical names for 3D shapes.  
 Describing the properties of 3D shapes and sorting them by their properties.  
 Making suggestions about what might be the items inside Santa’s sack by looking at the 

shapes.  
 Where the local Postbox is and how we post our letters to Santa remembering to keep 

safe when walking along the pavement.  
 Making a Christmas card and using our best handwriting to write them. 
 Performing in our Christmas production.  
 Exploring how the season is changing into winter. 
 Ice play and experiments! Describing what the ice looks and feels like. 
 Learning a winter poem.  

 

 

 

 

Work at home…                                                                                                                                    
As we will be introducing 3D shape next week - can you go on a shape hunt around your home? What 
‘flat’ 2D shapes can you see? What are the names and properties? E.g. does it have corners? How many 
sides does it have? Can you find shapes with straight sides? Do you know names for any 3D ‘fat’ shapes 
you see? E.g. a bauble on your Christmas tree is a sphere.  

 

 

 

We will be walking to the post box on 
Friday to post our letters to Santa.                                                  
RT – 10:45am. 
RD – 1:15pm        RB -1:45pm                                                            
Thank you to the Parents helpers who are 
coming to join us.  
 
Thank you to those  
 
 

Forest Rangers We will be going to forest rangers with our year 6 buddies next week. RB on Monday, RT 
on Tuesday and RD on Friday. With the weather changing please make sure they are dressed to keep warm!  
We are going to decorate the Christmas tree, thank you if you have already sent your tree decorations in. 

This year the School Council have decided they                  
would like the school to support ‘Save the Children                            
by taking part in Christmas Jumper Day on                      
Friday 14th December.                                                      
Children may where a Christmas jumper over their 
school uniform for a donation of £1.      

Talking Walk in - Drop in sessions If you have any concerns about your child’s speech or language 
then there are some free drop-in sessions. 

Friday 14th December 2:30-3:00pm       Scott Atkinson Child Development Centre                                  
     Woodrow Drive B98 7UH 

Monday 17th December 10:00 – 10:30am Catshill Clinic, The Dock                                                          
     Catshill, B61 0NJ  

 

WOW word: 
Winter 

The coldest season of 
the year.  

Please make sure you have ordered and paid 
for your tea towels on parent pay. Once we 

have received payment we will be able to give 
them out, as soon as they arrive! 


